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Dear Mr. Davis, 

I received your letter. We are sorry about the shipping damage to your rifle. Please return the rifle 
to my attention - in a note inside the shipping box let me know how we can best resolve this 
issue. We can either refurbish your rifle or exchange it for a new rifle - let me know. 

Fred Supry 
Manager 
Product Service and Law Enforcement Training 
Remington Arms Company 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, NY 13357 

Phone: 
Fax: 
e-mail: 

315-895-3606 
315-895-3661 
fred .suprv@remington.com 
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